Osceola Middle School

Adobe Premiere Pro Testing
January 7
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Greetings! I am reaching out with some important news about upcoming Industry testing for Adobe Premiere Pro which will start at the end of the month.    As you know, your student has been practicing and utilizing the Adobe Premiere Pro software in class.  With the choices available upon entering high school, your student will gain important critical-thinking, problem solving, and effective communication skills, and be recognized for their certification when applying to the program of their choice.  Students will be building an online resume to submit to their future programs as the 2nd semester progresses.  
Possessing an Industry Certification in Premiere Pro will place your student ahead academically and make assignments in high school simpler.  Adobe Premiere Pro helps educators effectively teach and validate digital communications skills while providing students and creative professionals with valuable career credentials that demonstrate real-world design prowess to prospective clients and employers.  At a University, the course for Adobe Premiere Pro would start at $225, not including certification or a home copy for the students.  
How can you help your student?  The students have a log in to GMetrix as well as a membership for Adobe Premiere Pro with their Marion County Email Account.  I would make sure that the device they are using has at least 32 GB of RAM.  If they encounter a problem, try restarting the programs and computer.  The first semester we practiced lots of vocabulary and recognizing the buttons within the interface of Adobe Premiere Pro.  There is a plethora of words and images on Quizlet as well which students can access on their mobile devices anytime.  
Students are given three opportunities to pass the test with a 30 day wait before a retake.  We will complete our first test the last week of January.  My goal is for the students to pass and be able to focus on their academics for their state exams.  The actual exam is live in the application which means the Adobe Premiere Pro Interface opens and the questions are on the Interface.  (Exactly like the GMetrix practices). This exam has two sections: a section with questions to answer and a section with tasks to perform in Premiere Pro. There is 50 minutes to complete both sections. A 700 is required to pass.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have about the test.   Practice, Practice, Practice….My room is open every day but Wednesday for review.  
Sincerely,


Joy Avery
